
 
 
LETTERS TO THE EDITOR  
 
Support Josh Riley in NY-19  
 
I write to express my support for Josh Riley in New York’s 19th Congressional District seat in 
the 2024 elections. 
 
I am a resident of NY-19 and believe that my district’s current congressional leadership 
cannot oNer the same practical, promising potential for an educated, healthy, and 
prosperous community that is inherent in Mr. Riley’s policy initiatives. 
 
For example, Riley supports CTE (career and technical education) programs that combine 
academic coursework with practical, firsthand training in areas such as health care, 
engineering, information technology, and skilled trades. These programs oNer a pragmatic 
approach to cultivating a skilled workforce. 
 
Also consider Mr. Riley’s commitment to improving health care, including the addition of 
Medicare coverage for hearing, dental and vision services. 
 
Finally, Mr. Riley oNers a strong plan for economic development, focusing on job creation 
and support for small businesses. His vision for sustainable growth is essential for the 
future prosperity of our community. 
 
Josh Riley’s leadership and policies make him the best choice for our community. I 
encourage my fellow residents to support Josh Riley in the upcoming election. 
 
Michael Alan Haley, 
 
Denver, New York 
 


